Weld Shop Open Tuesday & Thursday Nights and Saturdays

The UA 777 Training Center Welding Shop will re-open Tuesday September 14, 2021. The weld shop will
be open for drop-in training starting at 3:30 p.m. on Tuesday and Thursday (Tuesday and Wednesday
nights the week of the union meeting) nights and at 7:30 a.m. on Saturdays. The shop will remain open
as long as there is demand.

Welders must bring their own hoods, grinding shields, and other personal equipment. There will be
temperature checks at sign in and masks will be required at all times inside the building and shop and in
the booth when there is more than one person present. Only instructors are allowed in weld booth with
trainees.

The shop time is for training only. The shop will have closed doors which open on the % hour. If you
have any other questions, please call the Training Coordinator at 203 686-0700 x101.



